CENTRAL VALLEY

S CHOOL DISTRICT

Mr. Nicholas D. Perry, Superintendent

August 30, 2017

Todd Lane Parents,

As we close in on the September 6, 2017 start date, | wanted to bring everyone up to speed on
the renovation project. Let me start by assuring everyone that school will start on time as
projected. The contractors and District custodial and maintenance staff have been working
diligently to make sure that the building is ready to accept staff and students. The code
inspector has toured the building on several occasions and is pleased and satisfied the we have
gone above and beyond to ensure the building is safe for occupancy and within all code
compliance for egress, emergency exiting, emergency lighting, separation of construction zones
from staff and student occupied areas, etc...

When school begins on Wednesday, there will be changes on how we accept cars for parent
and Latchkey drop off. In collaboration with our bussing company and Center Township Police
Department, we have adjusted the route for morning drop off. Cars will now be directed through
the parking lot adjacent to the football field. The new traffic pattern should help to ease the
congestion on Baker Road and back to Todd Lane. Upon arrival on campus, a township officer
and District workers will be in place to direct and monitor traffic. We ask that you drop students
off along the sidewalk located next to the school and move on so that other cars can get into the
loop in front of the main entrance. Do not wait until you get to the front door to drop off
your child. School staff will be waiting to greet the children along the sidewalk and at the front
door. A map of the new drop off procedure can be found on the back of this letter.

| want to thank you in advance for your patience as we work through the renovation period
together. The end result will be worth the temporary inconvenience. Please feel free to contact
me should you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Mr. Nicho rry
Superintendent

*Map located on back
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